Debra Thompson

—

From: Kathleen Holtzinger <kholtzinger77@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 3:30 PM

To: Assembly; Stephen Giesbrecht; Debra Thompson; jbertagnolie@petersburgak.gov;
Icabreral@petersburgak.gov; niccole olsen; Jeff Meucci

Subject: Sell of 705 Ira Il

Sent from my iPad

We would like the assembly to consider to vote no on the sell the lot at 705 Ira IT to Petersburg Indian
Association.

Our home is located at the lot directly next door at 701 Ira IT.

We were not notified that a direct sale of the lot to PIA was being pursued and we were not given the
chance as the neighboring property to make our own attempt to purchase the lot even though we had
made two separate inquiries in the past two years.

Apparently at some point in the last year the price was reduced but never publicly advertised that we
knew of.

We were in the middle of our own construction project and now that that has been wrapped up we are
ready to make an offer and have a chance to purchase the lot.

This will add benefits to the borough to have a vacant lot generating property tax and in the near future
providing additional housing.

Thank you

Kathy Heltzinger

Bob and Niccole Olsen
907518-0453
kholtzinger77@gmail.com



